


























DECLARATION IN RESPECT OF THE CONSERVATIVE AND UNIONIST PARTY (NI) ACCOUNTS FOR
THE PERIOD 1 JANUARY 2022 to 31 DECEMBER 2022.

We have been engaged by the Board of The Conservatist and Unionist Party (“the Entity") to
perform agreed upon procedures (‘the Procedures”) and provide this declaration. Our declaration
is solely for the purpose of assisting the Board in respect of the preparation of the Conservative
and Unionist Party (NI) accounts for the period 1 January 2022 to 31 December 2022 (“the Period")
which comprise the Income and Expenditure Account, the Balance Sheet and the notes to the
accounts, including significant accounting policies.

Respective responsibilities of the Board and CLA Evelyn Partners Limited

The Board are responsible for preparing the accounts for the Conservative and Unionist Party (NI)
in accordance with the Political Parties, Elections and Referendums Act 2000. This responsibility
includes: designing, implementing and maintaining internal control relevant to the presentation of
the Conservative and Unionist Party (NI) accounts. It also includes maintaining adequate records
in relation to the Conservative and Unionist Party (NI) accounts.

The Board have acknowledged that the agreed upon procedures are appropriate for the purpose
of the engagement.

Assurance work performed

We have conducted the agreed upon procedures in accordance with International Standard on
Related Services (ISRS) 4400 (Revised), Agreed upon procedures. An agreed upon procedures
engagement involves our performing the procedures that have been agreed with the Board, and
reporting the findings, which are the factual results of the agreed upon procedures performed.
We make no representation regarding the appropriateness of the agreed upon procedures.

This agreed upon procedures engagement is not an assurance engagement. Accordingly, we do
not express an opinion or an assurance conclusion. Had we performed additional procedures,
other matters might have come to our attention that would have been reported.

Professional Ethics and Quality Control

We have complied with the ethical requirements in the ICAEW Code of Ethics and the
independence requirements in accordance with the FRC's Ethical Standard.

Our firm applies International Standard on Quality Management (ISQM (UK) 1), Quality Management
For Firms That Perform Audits Or Reviews Of Financial Statements, Or Other Assurance Or Related
Services Engagements, and accordingly maintains a comprehensive system of quality management
including documented policies and procedures regarding compliance with ethical requirements,
professional standards and applicable legal and regulatory requirements.

Our work included examination, on a test basis, of evidence relevant to the transactions and
balances included in the Conservative and Unionist Party (NI) accounts. It also included an
assessment of the significant estimates and judgements made by the Board in the preparation of
the Conservative and Unionist Party (NI) accounts. We planned and performed our work so as to
obtain all the information and explanations which we considered necessary in order to provide us
with sufficient evidence on which to base our declaration in respect of the Conservative and
Unionist Party (NI) accounts.








